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February 14, 2005 
 
 
 
Debra K. Davenport 
Auditor General 
2910 North 44th Street, Suite 410 
Phoenix, Arizona 85018 
 
Dear Ms. Davenport: 
 
Thank you for giving us an opportunity to respond to your office's review of the status of the 
Department's ultrasound review program. We agree with the report and appreciate your 
recognition of our compliance with statutes and timely adoption of administrative rules related to 
the regulation of abortion clinics. 
 
Thank you for your professionalism and your fair and thorough review. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Catherine R. Eden 
Director  
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